

Fieldend News

What a Spooky Bunch!



Thanks to everyone who participated in the Trick or Treating and to Sarah Dietz for organising. More photos are on the Fieldend website

Other Fieldend Diary Dates:

Fireworks

Saturday 9th Nov
Noon, build the bonfire
2pm, bring your Guy
3pm, Guy goes on the bonfire
6:45pm, food & drinks served,
bonfire lit
7:15pm, Fireworks!

Adults £8 / Children £4
(other donations very welcome)
Speak to Dom & Sarah Chudleigh
for more details or to offer help
dom.chudleigh@gmail.com

FRAL Directors' Christmas Drinks

Sunday 8th Dec, 12:30-2:30pm Hosted by Helen Middleton-Price at No. 26 (Thanks Helen!)



Garden Corner: Hurrah for the Garden Directors!

The Directors would like to give a shout-out to Sally, and all the FRAL Fieldend Garden Directors who have gone before her (including Marion who held the position for many years). Without the hard work and dedication of these folks, together with Allen, the damage caused by last week's storm could have been much worse.

News reports tell of 100 trees uprooted in Hampstead Heath and two people killed by falling branches. But, not at Fieldend! Regular pruning, pollarding and other maintenance keeps our beautiful trees in fine health and looking great.

It is, however, worth noting that many of our trees are quite old. If you see any branches looking past their prime, or are concerned about them encroaching on your house, please let Sally or one of the other Directors know.

Your FRAL Directors

Sarah Dietz (8) Chair sarahdietzuk@yahoo.co.uk

Joanna O'Sullivan (31) Secretary Osullivan.joanna@gmail.com

Colin Hatton-Smith (6) Treasurer chs@blueyonder.co.uk

Sally Stones (27)
Gardens Director
sallystones@tiscali.co.uk

Theo Williams (44)
Maintenance Director
Theo.williams1@gmail.com

Isabelle Epps (28) Minutes Secretary Isabelle_epps@fastmail.fm

Helen Middleton-Price (26) Newsletter Secretary hmiddlet@live.co.uk

Don't forget to check out our website: www.fieldend.com

If you have any questions, comments, or items for the newsletter/website, please email us or put a note through any of our doors.

Common Areas for All

Now summer is over, we are asking residents to please remove personal items from the common areas of Fieldend.



While we are more than happy for people to make use of our wonderful green spaces, items such as toys and furniture should not be left outside the fronts of houses or in the common areas longer than necessary.

Fitness on our Doorstep

Sport St Mary's are now offering exercise classes at great prices. Community gym membership starts at £28 per month and you can now sign up for a range of exercise classes including Pilates for £3!! You don't need to be a member to join the classes.

Being so close and so cheap, you really have no excuse. For more information see the Sport St Mary's website: http://www.smuc.ac.uk/sport/



Yoga classes are also available on Monday and Wednesday evenings at Newland House School. Talk to Joanna O'Sullivan for more information.

Maintenance Corner



Thank you for all your help during the front door renovation project. The work is now largely complete and Will Gardiner is in the process of sending out the final invoices. The Board has noted that the wooden thresholds at the base of the doors were excluded from the project. We are in the process of sourcing a supply of varnish that residents can use. Please talk to Theo Williams for more information.